
Welcome to  Lostant Grade School! 
Back to School Newsletter: Mrs. Roach 

 
I am very pleased to have your child in my class this 
year! You will be amazed by the academic growth you 
will observe throughout the year. There are so many 

wonderful things to learn in Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd 
grade. It’s a big job for both the student and the 

teacher. Therefore, I will need all of your support. I 
look forward to working with you to make your child 

successful.  
 

My curriculum includes Reading (Accelerated Reader-
AR) goals will be set in September, Language Arts 
(spelling and phonics), Grammar, Writing, Science, 

Social Studies, Math,Character Education, and Physical 
Education (with Mr. Weber). Your child  

 will need P.E. shoes to change into 
daily. Please make sure they can tie 
their shoes! It is so important!! If 
 your child wears sandals to school, 

please make sure they have a pair of 
  tennis shoes to play in if they go 

          outside for P.E.  



Mrs. Walgenbach will have Kindergarten Reading, 
Language Arts, Writing, and Math. 

Since our groups are fluid, students could move up to 
the 1st and 2nd curriculum with me. Mrs. Walgenbach 

and I work very closely together and we will determine 
if they need to move up or move down if they need 

more help on a concept. 
Your child will have Mrs. Newbold, Ms. Einhaus, and 

  Mrs. Wiesbrock for computer class, 
    RTI, Library, and Milk/Snack. In the afternoon, I 
teach 7th and 8th grade Reading, English, Language 

Arts, and Writing. 

Folders need to be signed and returned daily. Mrs. 
Walgenbach and I will send home daily Read Well 

homework, sight words, and students in my class will 
have math facts homework every Thursday. What they 

don’t finish in the 5 minute timing, will need to be 
completed and returned by Friday. Mrs. Walgenbach 

will let you know other activities that will happen in her 
class. 

Every Friday,  I will send home a newsletter on 
things that will be happening in our 
 classroom. The newsletter will also 
  be posted on the school’s website, 



www.lostantcomets.org. 
Just click on 

          faculty and Mrs. Roach. Please look for pictures 
that will be posted monthly.  

 Thank you for entrusting your child 
   to me. I promise to do my best 

 everyday to be your child’s partner 
     in learning. If you have any 

questions at any time, please contact 
me thorough a note, call the school, 

          or e-mail me at: 
  roacha@lostantcomets.org. I look 

forward to a wonderful year together! 
             Sincerely, 

        Mrs. Roach-K-2 Team Member 

http://www.lostantcomets.org

